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September 7th, 2022 
 
 
Dear Susan LaClair, 
 
This letter is intended to act as official confirmation from the Master of Environmental Studies 
Program at The Evergreen State College that Alisa Woodruff has been admitted to the MES 
Program for the Fall 2022 admissions cycle and is currently enrolled in courses for Fall 2022. 
Alisa is registered for Conceptualizing our Regional Environment for 8 graduate quarter 
credits and Ecosystem Response to Climate Change for 4 graduate quarter credits for Fall 
2022. In MES, much of the coursework performed by students requires the use of a computer 
and printer to fulfill assignment requirements and these items would be beneficial for Alisa to 
have entering the program this fall.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at francisk@evergreen.edu.   
 
Sincerely, 
Kevin Francis 

 
Kevin Francis, Ph.D. 
Director, Master of Environmental Studies Program 
francisk@evergreen.edu 
360-867-5831 
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